
 
25 August 2022 
ADDENDUM 1 

Request for Proposal 23017 
TO ALL POTENTIAL OFFERORS: 
 
Below is a summary of changes (Addendum 1) posted to RFP 23017. Please note: This advisory extends the 
solicitation due date from 08/26/22 until 09/09/22.  This was due to a need to identify and answer additional 
questions necessary for the installation of materials. All potential offerors are advised to review the Addendum 
below.  
 
Acknowledgement of this addendum is required on the Proposal Form. Failure to do so my subject the offeror to 
disqualification.  
 
Addendum 1: (NEW) 

CLARIFICATION/CHANGE:  The Solicitation due date is changed until September 09,2022 at 2pm. This change 
is to provide additional information to prospective Offerors and will have an upcoming addendum to cover 
these subjects. 

  

   

Kelly Noble    
Contracting Officer     


